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Budget is done 

 

EIA-861 report for FERC is complete, and filed. 

 

We’ve been cutting trees in various locations, NYS Rte 7, Park Ave, River Street, Main Street 

 

Working on Inventory.  Trying to build an excel sheet to hopefully make things easier.  

 

Ordered flags to start getting ready to put up next month 

 

No outages during snow storms, although we did have 3 more trees come down on that Winegard 

Road line in the field. 

 

Once inventory is done, we are planning on getting on some of our projects we are in the middle of, 

and got put to the side last year due to building several line extensions.  They include West 

Richmondville, Smith Road and NYS Rte 7 by the Warnerville Post Office.   

 

There was a miscommunication with Terex. They were waiting to hear more from us, where I was 

under the understanding that they were in the process of updating their quote.  We are now back 

on track, and waiting for their new quote. 

 

We received hardware to put up banners for the local veterans, headed up by Randy and Lisa 

Crapser.  We will be starting to get those up soon, along with the flags, trying for all of it by 

Memorial Day. 

 

Working on our yearly DOT permits 

 

Aliha and I are going over Industrial and Commercial customers, and making adjustments as 

needed.  We have several customers that should be Industrial rather than Commercial, and a few 

that no longer use Industrial amounts, so we are switching them to Commercial.  There is a couple 

we may have to change meters, and monitor still.  This hopefully will increase our revenue a little 

bit, but more importantly, that puts us closer to being in our tariff.  We are putting together a 

letter to affected customers explaining the reason for the change, some change immediately, some 

over the next few months. 

 

Meeting with School over possible bus garage sites.  I sat in on a webinar concerning money for 

these projects, and there is some money to help go towards utility upgrades if needed.  Exactly how 

much and what it allows, is still unknown to me.  
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